
 

 
April 1, 2019 

 
CLASS OF 2023 PARENTS AND SONS PROGRAM 
 
Dear Parents of the Class of 2023, 
 
I would like to welcome you and your son to the St. Xavier family!  We are delighted that your son has 
enrolled at St. Xavier.  We believe the next four years will be an exciting and rewarding time for him and 
for you.   
 
In this regard, we will be holding a program that will further introduce and welcome you and your son to 
St. Xavier High School.  There are two dates for this program.  Please choose the date that is most 
convenient.   

Monday, May 13 6:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, May 14 6:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

 

The attendance of you and your son on one of these nights is expected.  We suggest you arrive by 
6:15 p.m. at the latest and to please enter through the front entrance of the school by the statue of  
St. Francis Xavier. 
 
We will guide you to the Chapel of the Holy Companions and you will hear a presentation about the 
financial components of St. Xavier and the role and involvement of our parents in supporting the mission 
of the school.  
 
One of our students will guide your son to the Ellis Gymnasium where he will spend time with some 
current St. X students, discuss life at St. X, meet some future classmates and have the opportunity to ask 
questions in a relaxed, informal setting.  Pizza will also be served to your sons during this time.   
 
A social for everyone will conclude the evening in the cafeteria.  During the social, you will be able to 
meet with coaches from our fall sports programs as well as the music programs, Mothers’ Club, Boosters 
and more.  Dress is casual.  The Spirit Shop will also be open at 5:30 p.m. prior to the presentation and 
again after our presentation until approximately 8:00 p.m. 
 
Space is limited each evening and reservations will be accepted on a first-come, first-served basis.  Please 
RSVP on-line at www.stxavier.org/2023parentsandsons by Monday, May 6.  There will be no 
confirming letter sent, so please mark the date you choose on your calendar as you RSVP.  If you have any 
questions, please call Mrs. Cheryl Asper in the Advancement office at 513-761-7815, ext. 119.   
 
The next four years will go by very quickly.  We encourage you and your son to become involved in 
activities and programs at St. X.  As a first step in that process, we look forward to being with you on 
either May 13 or May 14!   
 
Sincerely, 

 

Timothy J. Reilly ’76 
President 
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